
Hello, 
 
I am wriƟng to object against the proposed order/ road traffic planning applicaƟon 
 
The Reference is -  DEV/HG/D116-2415(AO) 
 
We live at 100 Leeds Road, so this affects us drasƟcally. We only have limited parking around 
the back for our houses and by placing yellow lines outside our property means our visitors 
will be affected. 
 
I believe that this proposed order is for Teales Car Garage which I think is not necessary, the 
road is by far wide enough for parked cars as well as passing traffic. I also believe the plans 
are to benefit Teales as they also have a property which the lines do not cover. I feel this is 
truly biased and we do not want it outside of our property. 
 
You believe it will improve road safety; I’d love to see the proof of this and actually it is very 
rare cars are parked along the road. 
 
I look forward to your response. 
 
Kind regards 
Stephanie Jade Harrison 
 
100 Leeds road 
Mirfield 
 


